NOTICE OF WORK SESSION
OF
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF
WILLOW BROOK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

SUMMIT COUNTY, COLORADO

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of WILLOW BROOK
METROPOLITAN DISTRICT, will hold a telephonic/digital work session on Thursday, the 2nd
day of September, 2021, at the hour of 3:30 p.m., for the purpose of discussing 2021 financials and
the 2022 proposed budget.

The meeting is open to the public.

WILLOW BROOK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
SUMMIT COUNTY, COLORADO

By: Sue Blair, District Manager




